
 

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES                              www.gordonchildrensacademy.org.uk             
 
Headteacher: Mrs K Jones  T: 0333 360 2110 
Chief Executive Officer: Mr S Gardner (Hons) 
MSc NPQH NLE 

 E: office@gordonchildrensacademy.org.uk 

The Gordon Children’s Academy is a member of The Thinking Schools Academy Trust, whose registered address is Park Crescent, Chatham, 
Kent, ME4 6NR. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, Company Number: 7359755 

 

 

12th November 2024 

EYFS/Year 1 Phonics Workshop 

Dear Parents and carers, 

As you are aware, phonics is a crucial element of a child’s education, as it 

develops the tools that enable them to read. In order to support you in helping 

your children with their phonics knowledge we are inviting you in to attend a 

workshop on Friday 22nd November at 9:15am.  

On the original dates we sent out, this workshop was booked for 3.30pm, 

however we have changed the time to 9:15am as we have been fortunate 

enough to have Miss Lamb, our resident Phonics expert, come in to deliver it.  

This workshop will take place in the infant hall and we would love to see as 

many of you attend as possible. Entry will be through the main gates. 

If you have any questions beforehand, please do speak with myself. We look 

forward to seeing you on the 22nd November. 

Many thanks 

Miss Bassett 

Assistant Headteacher 


